
We invite you to join us for the 

Grand reopening celebration of 
Tannery and Waterworks Parks
Friday, November 8, 2019 
Noon – 2 p.m.  |   Ribbon cutting at 12:15 p.m.



Phase 3 of the Oakville Harbour West 
Shoreline redevelopment is complete! 
The improvements to Tannery and 
Waterworks Parks include:

•  over one kilometre of connected trails 
•  new accessible walkways 
•  seating areas
•  cobble beach
•  new lit promenade
•  First Nations moccasin trail
•  enhanced landscaping
•  identified gardens for migratory birds 
    and butterflies 
•  improved aquatic shoreline habitat, with a 
    special habitat for the endangered American eel
•  two accessible concrete peninsulas, providing 
    panoramic views of Lake Ontario and 
    surrounding area

Join us for our ribbon-cutting celebration and a complimentary slice 
of cake, then please stay and enjoy the park. Purchase a bite to eat 
at one of the food trucks on site during the event, take a self-guided 
tour and discover all the new features and points of interest the 
park has to offer.
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